
23 Oak Crescent
Whitehaven
CA28 6LQ

18th February 2022

Dear Sir/Madam

Ref: HEF/21/0241-23 Oak Crescent, Whitehaven

Please find enclosed original Householder Application for Planning Permission 
plus 3 copies and supporting documentation, the fee of £206 has been paid 
over the telephone today.

The garden was extremely uneven so had to be excavated to level up prior to 
decking installation, please see included letter from installer and photograph 
(Documents 1 & 2).

After being provided with the information re fence height I am happy to 
reduce the height of my rear boundary fence in line with the regulations 
resulting in the fence height being consistent throughout the boundary i.e., 
under 2 metres from ground level (including decking height), please see 
Document 3 which shows proposed fence height.

All documents are numbered on reverse of document. Please note that 
Document 5 points 1 to 6 show the height of decking from the ground and 
points 7 to 10 show the proposed height of decking plus fence.

Regards

Neal Hodgson


